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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

DATE:  March 23, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  Night Work on Highway 101 – South Beach  

   Monday through Friday, March 29 – April 2, 2021 

 

Contact person: Chris Janigo, PE, Acting City Engineer 

541-574-3376 

 

 

The City of Newport advises there will be night-time construction on Highway 101 in South Beach, 

from Monday night, March 29, 2021 through Friday night, April 2, 2021.  

 

JW Fowler, the contractor for ODOT, will be removing the traffic separator in the center of the 

highway. This is part of the improvements associated with relocating the traffic signal in South Beach. 

The current work will extend from just south of the bridge to SE 35th St. 

 

Please be cautious and obey all traffic control during this night-time work event. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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